
ABSBC - Engagement Survey follow-up

Wednesday, July 13, 2016

To: All MoveUP members at Accenture Business Services

This bulletin is a follow up to our June 29 bulletin regarding the Employer’s request that you participate in their

“Engagement Survey”.   We have been advised that the Employer has been communicating to the membership to

encourage you to ignore the direction of your Union and continues to request that you complete this survey and also to

participate in a prequel to the Engagement Survey which the Union has not approved.

We wish to reiterate, that we have not reviewed, nor agreed to these surveys and you should not complete them or any

other survey until the Union has received notice and given approval to Accenture. 

When the Employer contacts the Union and if we authorize the release of this or any other survey, a bulletin will be sent

advising you that it is cleared and you may participate.

In solidarity,

Cheryl Popeniuk, Union Representative
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